
NOTES FROM THE VILLAGE OF DENNISON

SPRING 2018                  302 Grant Street                                 740-922-4072

STREET SWEEPING 

Tuesday, April 10 – downtown and 
North end

Wednesday, April 11 – south side
And Thornwood Park

Please move your cars off the 
Street before 6 am so the street
Sweeper can clean your street.

Thank you!

Preparing for a Spring Project?
Remember you need a Permit

For Exterior Home 
Improvements, fences and 

swimming Pools in the Village. 
contact the Zoning Office 
at Village Hall extention #6

Dennison Eagles #582  214 Grant St.
Breakfast with the Easter Bunny

Saturday, March 24
11 am – 2 pm

$5 for children 10 and under
$8 for adults

Village of Dennison
Council Members

 and Offices
Mayor Jeff Dryden 740-922-4072

Helen Borland 740-922-5154
Greg DiDonato 330-340-6508
Kene Edwards 740-922-1905
Tracie Bolitho 330-795-6634
Mike Clark  330-827-1233
Jim Dickey 740-502-2963

Fiscal Officer
Kathy Norman 330-340-4248

Solicitor
James J. Ong

Zoning/Code Official
Dan Shaver, ext. 6

Police Chief
Todd Beeman, ext. 8

Fire Chief
Dave McConnell, ext 7

Street Department Supervisor
Doug White 740-922-3031

Upcoming dates: Spring Clean Up Days, May 8 & 9th ; 
Shred Day, May 5, 10 – 12 at PanHandle Trailhead Park

Welcome Thornwood
Grill!

321 Jewett Ave. 
(formerly Kelly's Corner)

Phone 740-922-7570

Hours Sunday – Thursday 
11 am – 10 pm

Hours Friday – Saturday
11 am – 11 pm

Visit us on the Web
At www.village
ofdennison.com

We have forms, phone 
numbers, answers

to Permit Questions, 
Police Anoyomous 

Tip line and much more.
We're also

on Facebook!
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